Murphx, Patrick
e e S i s e i — E————
From: Murphy, Patrick
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 9:43 AM
To: ‘James P. Baxiey'
Subject: RE: Breathalyzer serial number

Thank you for the update. Your concluding inspection is fine. with the exception of a typo in the 0.05 lot
number. Please amend your inspection with the correct lot number and either scan and email it to me or fax it to
me. Either would be fine. Also. I would like to be there for your next inspection. 1 think I can help out some. I.
however, am not available during the week of Sept. 11 and the week of Sept 25". I would prefer it if we could
do September’s inspection sometime during the week of September 4 (but not actually on Sept. 4", as that's
Labor Day). Please let me know if sometime during that week is convenient for vou. If you'd like to discuss it.
feel free to give me a call.

Pat

Patrick Murphy, Ph.D.

Department Inspector, Alcohol Testing Program
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

2331 Phillips Rd.

Tallahassee, FL 32308

{850) 617-1280 (work)

(850) 274-1338 (cell)

(850) 921-3787 (fax)

PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.

From: James P. Baxley [mailto:jbaxley@gcso.fl.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 7:56 PM

To: Murphy, Patrick

Cc: James P. Baxley

Subject: Breathalyzer serial number

Instrument's serial number 80-000795, date of inspection is 08/25/17.
Contact information for James P. Baxley cell phone (850) 258-7413.
On the day of inspection, | failed to get the first part of test right (Slope not met) due to the instrument

reading alcohol content (to much alcohol solution) , next | apparently forgot to add the acetone to the
interferent solution.



